
Ramirez ‘Big Break’ story correction

Written by Gallupsun Staff
Friday, 04 November 2016 05:23

In regards to last week’s story of ‘Big Break’ in Vol. 2 Issue 82, Friday Oct. 29, I want to make it
perfectly clear that although we do appreciate the $12 a night discount for four nights at the Red
Roof Inn, 3304 W. Hwy, Mr. Yogash Kumar gave to us the week of Sept. 19 / Sept. 22 in no
way shape or form has Mr. Kumar helped us in any other way, especially financially or with
temporary housing which was stated in this issue of the Gallup Sun. The stay was not free and
he is not assisting or providing temporary housing for myself and my family. We would like to
thank the community, friends, and family for their support, donations and prayers during this
difficult time. We do have a GO FUND ME account set up in the name of Ramirez Family
displacement fund if anyone would like to make a contribution the link is gofundme.com/2qfbp8
c .

  

Thank you,

  

Anthony and Melissa Ramirez

  

Gallup
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